


State Monitor Public Hearing
November 18, 2020
Minutes

Attendance: President Van White, Vice President Elliott, Commissioner Willa Powell, Commissioner Ricardo Adams, Commissioner Beatrix LeBron, Commissioner Amy Maloy, Superintendent Lesli Myers-Small, Deputy Superintendent Melody Martinez, Deputy Superintendent Genelle Morris, Chief of Communications and Intergovernmental and Community Relations Marisol Ramos-Lopez and other Cabinet members, State Monitor Dr. Shelley Jallow, Chief Counsel Karl Kristoff, Board Executive Assistant Francine Scott and District Clerk Kallia Wade. 

Chief of Communications and Intergovernmental and Community Relations Marisol Ramos-Lopez opened the hearing at 6:07 p.m. as moderator for the evening.

State Monitor, Shelley Jallow addressed the public and shared a PowerPoint of her findings and recommendations documented in the Academic and Fiscal Plans, as well as the procedures and happenings leading up to their construction. She also noted next steps, leading up to the submission of the reports to the New York State Education Department Commissioner of Education. 

Ms. Ramos-Lopez then requested public comment from the public regarding the plans.

1. Sara A. Olivieri, a parent, addressed the Board about the academic plan
2. Daniel Delehanty, a parent, addressed the Board about the financial plan
3. Meghan Delehanty-Reddington, addressed the Board about the financial plan
4. Laurie Smith, a community member addressed the Board about the  academic and financial plan
5. Peter Burkin, a community member, addressed the Board about the academic and financial plan
Speaker Comments were submitted to the record from the following persons:
1. Paul Conrow, a parent/teacher
2. Sara A. Olivieri, a parent
3. Iyhana Avent, a student
4. Daniel DiClemente, a staff member
Ms. Ramos-Lopez concluded the hearing at approximately 6:40 p.m.
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